
 

 

14th May  
 
 
Dear Year 11 students, parents and carers 
 
Year 11 Exams and Study Leave  
 
Year 11 students have made a really positive start to their exams.  Helped by ongoing lessons and well planned 
revision sessions, the students are being really well supported as they face each exam.  
 


